Nutcracker Ballet at Civic Center

The Nutcracker Ballet in
three acts will be presented on
Sunday, December 17, at 2 p.m.
at the Alaskaland Civic Center
Theater under the sponsorship
of the Alaska Association for the
Arts.

Mary Cowden Snyder is dir-
ector and choreographer.

This year’s performance has
been expanded and will feature
a pas de deux and a number of
solos that were not included be-

fore.

The large cast has been work-
ing for many weeks to make
this year’s performance better
than ever. Tickets may be pur-
chased at the Borealis Bookstore
and Wood Center at the Univ-
ersity of Alaska.

Children’s tickets are $.75
and adults, $1.50. Don’t wait
too long, last year tickets were
sold out. Get your tickets early.



